
 
 
 
UPDATE ON AUDIT WORK OF COMPANY’S SUBSIDIARY 
 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of First Myanmar Investment Public Company Limited (the 
“Company” and with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the previous announcement of the 
Company dated 5 November 2024 and wishes to announce that the Company’s subsidiary, Yoma Bank 
Limited (“YB”), has released its audited financial statements for the financial year ended 31 March 2024 
(“FY2024”) on 27 December 2024 (“YB’s Audited Financial Statements”).  
 
The Board confirms that the YB’s Audited Financial Statements do not have any impact on the accuracy 
of financial numbers set out in the audited consolidated financial statements of the Group and the 
Company for FY2024 dated 5 November 2024.   
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
 
 
 
 
Tun Tun  
Chief Executive Officer      
02 January 2025 
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